Syracuse Polish Community Home

915 Park Avenue Syracuse, NY 13204 Tel. 471-9348

Our 87th Year

founded 1919

Monthly Newsletter Editor - Robert Synakowski www.syracusepolishhome.com

August 2006 sierpień

Associate Editor – Theresa Kociencki



OUTDOOR CAFÉ STARTS THIS SUNDAY! "Kawiarenka"

Once again the Polish Home welcomes all for a little coffee or tea and a delicious pastry or cake. We will be serving from 9:45 am to about 2 pm. We hope to be open each Sunday in August and September. (Depending on staffing) Please stop down, relax under our umbrellas and enjoy a sweet and good conversation.



Gdy w dni sierpnia spieka wszędzie, tedy długa zima będzie Jaki pierwszy, drugi, trzeci, taki cały sierpień leci Kiedy sierpień wrzos rozwija, jesień krótka, szybko mija Sierpień pogodny jest dla winogron wygodny W pierwszych dniach sierpnia upał duży, długą zimę wróży

POLISH HOME GOLF TOURNAMENT



9-hole GOLF TOURNAMENT September 9th, 2006

Orchard Vali G. C. Rte. 20 LaFayette, NY

Tee time: 9:00am Price \$50

Price includes: golf, cart, buffet, tax & gratuity

Contact:

Jeanette 487-2740, John 433-1913 or Paul 492-4631 Deadline: August 26

SATURDAY KITCHEN IS CLOSED FOR SUMMER WILL REOPEN IN SEPTEMBER

+IN MEMORIAM+

Thomas "Sudsy" Sadowski

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

We hope everyone is "beating the heat" this summer. One way to do that is to spend a while in our air conditioned club rooms. Stop down for a Polish beer or a cup of coffee or tea.

It was a pleasure for a bunch of us to volunteer at the Sacred Heart Festival recently. Izabela, Norm and Lisa, Matt, Steve, Jeff, Debbie and her sister Tracy all had a great time serving the guests on that really nice day. (It was nice to get away from PH for a few minutes, too.) Karen did a great job organizing the outdoor festival.

We are still planning to hold "A Taste of Polonia" in late October to help celebrate Polish Heritage month. This event will be a fund raiser for our building repairs and will consist of sampling of various Polish and Polish-American foods along with our famous Polish beer. We also plan to have some live music too. More details in next newsletter.

Thanks again to Ed Romocki for another large photo of the Happy Hearts Club. This one is from 1946. He has carefully identified each person in the photo. It is presently hanging in the entrance to the bowling alleys.

Our Bingo workers will be rewarded with a party on Sunday, August 20th. Please don't forget to sign up for this party if you have helped with our bingo program. Sign up sheets are hanging on the wall near the bingo office and in the kitchen.

Bingo volunteers are always needed. Only one week per month is all that we ask.

Thank you to Genevie Zalewski for a donation of \$100 in memory of her husband Peter Zalewski.

This and all donations will be applied to our building repairs.

Please enjoy the rest of the summer and we look forward to seeing everyone soon.

Robert Synakowski, President

SHARE YOUR TALENTS AND IDEAS

Please let us know if you have expertise in any area that may benefit our Polish Home.

JUNE BIRTHDAY PARTY



Pam Newton, Joe Hajski, Izabela Jaremko, Lillian Sadlocha

The June Birthday Party was held Sunday, June 25. 2006, with 75 people attending, 6 of whom celebrated their birthdays: Pam Newton, Joe Hajski, Izabela and Julia Jaremko, Mary Czelusniak and Lillian Sadlocha. Allen Czelusniak was the main chef. Izabela Jaremko served as co-chef, and her daughter, Julia, did a marvelous job with the beans and was a tremendous help. As usual, Jane Szul was a big help directing traffic in the kitchen and brewing her delicious coffee. Servers were Virginia Getek, Marion Osinski and Pam Newton. Helen Baginski was the collector of money and Christine Witkowski once again served as our bartender. The 50/50 raffle was collected by Jane and Ted Plis. The menu consisted of Hapanowicz kielbasa with onions, roasted potatoes and green beans, pickles, bread & butter, coffee/tea. The cake was furnished by Christina Kalinowska.

THE NEXT BIRTHDAY PARTY WILL BE HELD SUNDAY, August 27th at 2:00 P.M. PLEASE MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS BY AUGUST 24th BY CALLING 471-9348.

BIRTHDAY CELEBRANTS: Please don't forget to bring non-perishable food items, which are delivered to the food pantry at Sacred Heart Basilica.

THANK YOU.

Lillian Sadlocha, Birthday Party Chairlady

Mały domek do wynajęcia blisko kościoła. Small, well-maintained house to rent – near the church. Call 471-9708

BINGO NEWS CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!

MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HELP CLEAN UP AND REPAIR AND MAINTAIN OUR FACILITY AND RUN OUR MANY PROGRAMS.

For more information call Rob at 471-9708.



Ziggy at White Eagle picnic



White Eagle picnic

Three bedroom apartment available with fantastic woodwork and columns.

Call 471-9708

BINGO WORKERS ARE NEEDED Only once a month

Please consider donating one evening of your time once each month by volunteering for our bingo program. The proceeds from bingo help keep our doors open. We are in dire need of more volunteers as many of the current workers are on in years and could use some support. There is a job for everyone in the kitchen or in the bingo game. Stop down on a Monday and check it out!! Thanks.



White Eagle Picnic



Kawiarenka 2005

Fulton Polish Fest

12 to 10 pm - September 16, 2006 Fulton Polish Home, 153 West First Street 12:00 Tony's Polka Band 5pm Polish Dancers 6 pm Jasiu Klocek and the Salt City Brass Polish Food - Polish Beer - Games

Fun for the Entire Family.
Proceed to benefit the
Polish Home Scholarship Fund



PRESORT STD U.S. POSTAGE PAID SYRACUSE, NY PERMIT NO. 571

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

AUGUST 2006 sierpień

If your name on the address label is followed by "06", we thank you for joining or renewing your membership in the Polish Home.

Don't forget to pay your 2006 dues! Next to your name on your mailing label is a year that refers to the last year for which your PH dues have been paid. Please don't forget to renew your membership!

Your membership ensures that the Polish Home will continue to fulfill the mission for which it was founded – to be a center for Polish culture in Syracuse. Please fill in this form and send it in or drop off at the Polish Home. Thank you.

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP Syracuse Polish Community, Inc. Annual dues are only \$15 per person Name
Address
CityZip
Date of BirthPhone
Ethnic Heritage: Polish Other
Signature
Sponsored by (regular member)
E-mail address:

IT'S THAT TIME AGAIN!! 2006 DUES ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED

only \$15 per year
Thank you to all 600 people who have promptly renewed.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- ♦ Saturday Night Dinners will resume in September
- ♦ Birthday Party Sunday, August 27th at 2 pm
- ♦ Kawiarenka Sundays in August 10am-1pm
- ♦ *Polish Home Golf Tournament* September 9th
- ♦ <u>A Taste of Polonia</u> in October
 - More information to follow.

BINGO!

Play for big money! — \$3,000

No game under \$175! Plus 2 - 60/40 Share the wealth & our weekly bonanza

Play every game for as little as \$8.00

Last coverall pays \$1,000

MONDAYS 7 PM at the Polish Home.

Kitchen opens at 5 PM